
August 14, 2017 

The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 7:25pm by Chairman, Doug Ronau.  Those 
in attendance were Myra Condon, Frank Curtis, Doug Ronau, Cliff Williams and Zoning 
Inspector, Ron Smith.  Mr. Reideler was unable to attend. 

The minute of the July, 2017 meeting were read.  Mr. Curtis moved to accept the minutes.  
His motion was seconded by Mr. Williams.  Roll Call:  Mrs. Condon, yes; Mr. Curtis, yes; Mr. 
Ronau, yes; Mr. Williams, yes. 

Old Business: 

There has been no improvement on the Kasafang or King properties and no responses from the 
owners who received letters. 
However, the old house on the Lynfred Moore property was taken down earlier this summer. 

New Business: 

Mr. Smith presented an anonymous letter with several complaints to the Commission 
members.  One complaint regarded a yard in need of mowing on Lathrop Road.  A letter will 
be mailed to the owner.  Another complaint listed sited the junk yard at 10909 Central 
Avenue.  Mr. Smith will contact the owner of an old house on Sylvania Ave.  This property was 
also mentioned in the letter.   

A verbal complaint was also submitted about tall weeds growing from mound of dirt on Raab 
Road.  A letter will be mailed to that owner, as well. 

Permits: 

17-09 – Scott Keller, 3855 Murd Road.  48’ x 120’ pole barn 

At 8:15pm, there was no further business.  Mr. Curtis moved to adjourn the meeting.  His 
motion was seconded by  Mr. Williams.  Roll call:  Mrs. Condon, yes; Mr. Curtis, yes; Mr. Ronau, 
yes; Mr. Williams, yes 

Respectfully submitted. 

Myra Condon, Secretary.


